
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  September 9, 2019  
  
To:  All Priests 
   
From:  Most Reverend Bernard E. (Ned) Shlesinger, III 
 
Re: Reverend James P. Oberle, P.S.S. 

           
 
Dear Brothers in Christ, 
 
I write to inform you of the recent retirement of Father James Oberle, P.S.S. 
from the Archdiocese of Atlanta. Father Jim has served as a priest for the 
Society of St. Sulpice for over 32 years. 
 
Father Jim is not only available to serve as a supply priest, but he is also 
available for spiritual direction. If interested, please contact him directly at 
469-426-1731. 


